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ABOUT THE PROJECT

The project “Green Skills at Vocational Education”(in 
the field of KA2-Erasmus+ program, supported by 
the European Commission), stems from the 
challenges, especially at the European level, of 
facing the problems of environmental respect and 
climate change in an innovative and functional way.

For this reason, the project aims to produce 
recommendations for two categories of workers 
directly involved in the environmental issue, 
electricians and builders, aiming to make the labour 
market and the economy in these two fields more 
environmentally friendly, respectful of Its resources 
and, consequently, more aware of choices that are 
made.

Recommendations developed by consortium will be 
the principal base for the development of a 
professional curriculum for these categories of 
workers at an international level, contributing in this 
way to the realisation of the Europe 2020 strategy, 
promoted by the European Commission and 
focused on building a sustainable, 
resource-efficient, competitive and environmentally 
friendly economy.

Activities
1. Interviews and questionnaires to vocational 
educators and trainers, policymakers and 
employers chosen from within two profiles 
(electricians and construction workers);
2. Production of a quality report for both the 
interviews and for the questionnaires;
3. Identification of best practices to be inserted in 
electricians’ and construction workers’ curricula to 
improve their academic background;
4. Creation of best practice recommendations for 
the curricula of both construction workers and 
electricians.

Partners
The consortium brings together five international 
partners:
1. ADANA ÇALIŞMA VE İŞ KURUMU MÜDÜRLÜĞÜ 
(TURKEY) – Coordinator of the project, Iskur is an 
organisation that is connected to the Turkish 
Ministry of Labour and social security. It is the 
governmental public body for finding jobs for 
unemployed people.

2. CEIPES: International Centre for the promotion of 
education and development (ITALY) – a non-profit 
European organisation delivering training expertise 
with ‘antennae’ in more than eight European 
countries.

3. CETEM (SPAIN) - a research centre promoting 
and implementing innovation and technological 
development in the Furniture Sector;

4. Landward Research Ltd (UK) – a global social 
survey, labour market intelligence, skills 
development
and monitoring & evaluation consultancy, expert in 
population and workforce research;

5. Institutul Postliceal Phoenix Associatie 
(ROMANIA) – an NGO specialising in adult 
education in different fields.

Objectives
By making recommendations, the consortium is 
aiming to reach the following objectives:

1. To increase the quality of green skills vocational 
education and training (VET) in partner countries, 
increasing awareness of VET systems for green 
skills education;

2. To increase of the awareness of policymakers, 
employers, VET trainers and VET students in the 
sector of green skills;

3. To contribute to the expansion of green skills 
jobs, and so contributing to the improvement of 
employment opportunities for workers graduating 
from partner countries’ VET organisations;

4. To contribute to the European Union strategy of 
making a greener economy, which is more 
respectful and aware of the environment;

5. To enhance the commitment at local and 
regional level (Public Authorities) to a high-quality, 
inclusive VET offer, with work-based training and 
the identification of green skills.

RESULTS
1. Increased quality of VET system for green skills 
education in two different curricula: electricians 
and construction workers;

2. Expansion of green skills jobs leading to a 
greener economy and labour market that is aware 
of its choices;

3. Shared knowledge about green skills, 
contributing to the Europe 2020 strategy.


